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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Posted 6/12/18 

Notice to construction contractors, labor unions, and private 

individuals.  The Northwest Arctic Borough intends to solicit 

assistance from the Department of Defense’s Innovative 

Readiness Training Program.  The assistance will include 

support for planning, design, and construction of the Kivalina 

Evacuation and Access Road from Kivalina to the new school 

site near Kisimigiuqtuq Hill.  The proposed assistance will 

take place near Kivalina, Alaska during 2019–2023.   

Construction contractors, labor unions, or private individuals 

who have questions or who wish to voice opposition to 

military assistance for this project may contact Mayor 

Clement Richards at (907) 442-2500, no later than 30 days 

after publication of this notice.  Persons not filing comments 

within this timeframe will be considered to have waived their 

objections to military assistance for this project.

Ambler Ivisaappaat,  Buckland Nunatchiaq,  Deering Ipnatchiaq,  Kiana Katyaak, Kivalina Kivalieiq,  Kobuk 
Laugviik,  Kotzebue Qikiqtabruk,  Noatak Nautaaq,   Noorvik Nuurvik,  Selawik  Akulibaq,  Shungnak Isifnaq


